
 

Call for Posters/Papers 
(submission deadline : 30

th
 November 2007) 

 

After the success of the first SpACE-Net International Spatial Audio Workshop in January 
2007, we are delighted to announce our next major event, planned for Wednesday 23rd 
January 2008, again to be held at the Music Research Centre (MRC -  
http://music.york.ac.uk/mrc/facilities.html), University of York, York, UK.   
 
This time, the theme for the workshop is: 5.1 Surround-sound: Opportunity or 
Constraint? Does 5.1 stimulate creativity or limit what can be effectively delivered? 
 
A call for sound design/sound artwork sponsored by Creative and SpACE-Net has been 
announced.  Further details of this specific call for works is available on the SpACE-net 
website: SpACE-Net.org.uk 
 
We would also now like to open a call for further posters/presentations/  
tutorials from the wider community. We especially encourage younger researchers/PhD 
students to attend and present their work and some funding is available to facilitate this. 
The deadline for proposals is 30th November 2007 and notification of acceptance will be 
made by the 19th December 2007. 
 
HOW TO APPLY 
Proposals should include the following: 
� Title of paper/poster/tutorial  
� Your name 
� Your contact details (Address/Telephone/Fax/Email/URL) 
� A short abstract (up to 250 words) 
� Indicate whether to be considered as a poster/paper or tutorial. 
 
Send your submission to: 
Jude Brereton 
SpACE-Net Co-ordinator  
Department of Electronics 
The University of York, Heslington 
YORK, YO10 5DD 
Tel: 01904 432407 (Tues/Weds) 
Email: jude@SpACE-Net.org.uk 
 
SpACE-Net, funded by the UK's EPSRC, has been set up to bring together a community of 
spatial audio researchers, practitioners and artists, drawn from the fields of science, audio 
engineering and the arts. By combining theoretical, experimental and creative approaches, 
it aims to identify and develop important new directions in spatial audio research and 
practice, and to encourage and promote work in these areas. More information about 
SpACE-Net is available at SpACE-Net.org.uk 
03 October 2007 


